
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: April 13, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Trauma First Aid Items 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: May 4, 2022, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Do you know who currently holds the contract/supplies these for you? Some of 
the descriptions seem like they might be brand specific and I want to make sure we are 
comparing apples to apples. 

 
Response: There is no current contract for procuring these items. This Invitation to Bid is for a 
one-time purchase. The items listed are brand-specific to Rescue Essentials. Per the 
specifications in the Invitation to Bid, written requests for item substitutions may be submitted 
to kscott@knoxvilletn.gov for approval no later than close of business on Wednesday, April 27, 
2022. 
 
Question #2: Can you tell me if we can bid a sub for 40-130CASE? That is made by Dukal Mfg.   
Attached is our private label of the same product, will this be acceptable? 
 
Response: We will accept submissions of any brand/manufacturer as substitutions for item 40-
130CASE as long as the product supplied is the type and size requested. 
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